900 Quay Street

* Manitowoc, WI 54220

. esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org
~ Phone (920) 686-1324

- Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mod V <modvlastelica@gmail.com>

Date: August 27, 2022 at 2:42:30 PM CDT

To: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Traffic change/parking on 11th St

Hi Erik:

I'm emailing regarding an intersection in our district that has become pretty hazardous
since the change over to 2 way traffic.

The intersection of New York ave and 11th street, specifically at the stop sign next to
Hartmans, it’s impossible to see southbound traffic due to the amount of cars that are
parked on that side of the road many days nearly up to the intersection.

I think a no parking area to the corner would make sense (there is one on the opposite
side of the st) in this area otherwise I'm guessing it’s only a matter of time before an
accident occurs here,

Thank you for taking the time to read my emaill

Modesty Vlastelica
825 N 13th
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Sent from my iPhone

Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or
attachments.



